
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 03/05/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

School Uniform 

We are noticing that some children are wearing inappropriate footwear 
as part of their uniform and would remind parents that footwear should 
be black, sensible shoes (not trainers). 

PE Kits 

Please ensure children are wearing plain blue or black PE kit on PE days 
as per our policy. We will lend children pumps if required. See the flyer 
sent with this newsletter for further details. 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school at all times. These 
should only contain water, unless there is a specific need we are aware 
of. 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Mon 13th – Thurs 16th May:  SATs week.  
Monday 20th May: Extreme English Week  
Included in our activities this week is an Author Visit  
on the 23rd and a character dress up day on Friday 24th May.  
Tues 21st-Weds 22nd May: Bikeability Training 
Thursday 27th June: Y6 Showcase @ 1.30pm ‘Capturing Images’ 
Please join us as we build machines such as ‘zoetropes’ and ‘camera 
obscuras’  that use light to create images. 
 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Certificate Winners 
Last Week – 12/4/2024 

 

Christian Value – Isla B 
Curriculum Award – Ellie  
Star Writer - Freya 
 

This Week – 03/05/2024 
 
Christian Value – Percy 
Curriculum Award - Emily 
Star Writer –  Eva P 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

Like athletes preparing for the Olympics, this week Class 5 have been 
putting the finishing touches into their preparation for the upcoming 
SATs. Every single child has made incredible progress in all areas since 
September and they are certain to ‘Let Their Lights Shine’ throughout the 
week.  

To help children feel as relaxed as possible, we are also offering the 
following: 

Free Breakfast 

All Year 6 children are invited to join us in school for a breakfast of toast 
and juice every morning during SATs week. Please come into the hall 
when school opens at 8:45am. 

Bring a Mascot 

Children are free to bring in a mascot / item (such as a small teddy or 
photo) to sit on their desk for each of their assessments.  

SATs Timetable 

Mon 13th May –   Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Tues 14th May –  Reading 

Weds 15th May -  Maths Arithmetic Paper 1 & Reasoning Paper 2 

Thurs 16th May – Maths Reasoning Paper 3 

If you have any questions regarding the SATs, do please get in touch. 

Mr Pratley 

 

Bikeability 

We still have a number of Go 

Velo Rider Information Forms 

outstanding. Please return to 

school ASAP to enable us to 

prepare for the sessions. 

Thank you. 
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